
Hultgren – Morgan email re Trombone Concertino 

 

20 Sep 2005 

 

Hi Michael, 

 

I would very much like to include him. I would like to have him do something around that 

dance them idea we talked of. That would fifty with the May concert otherwise it would be 

something for the concerts later in the year or the Coast to Coast idea. I would be pleased top 

chat with him if you thought that might be better. Are you serious about me writing him 

something? 

 

Cheers 

 
Ralph 

 
5 Oct 2005 
 

Hi, 

 

Jamie and I met yesterday and we are moving ahead for the May concert. I am sure we can 

get something that will allow him to display his skills and musicianship. 

 

Thank you for your enthusiasm! 

 

Cheers 

 
Ralph 

 

 


